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Bowl Section AGM Meeting – 5 May 2024 

The Bowl Section AGM meeting will be held at 11.00am on Sunday, 5 May 

2024. There were no Notice of Motions received for the upcoming meeting. 

 

Bowls Committee Nominations - 2024/2025 

Nominations for all 2024/25 Bowls Section Committee positions are now open:  

• President 

• Vice Presidents (male & female) 

• Secretary 

• Treasurer 

• Committee Member (4 positions) 

We encourage members to consider being on the committee. If you are 

interested, a completed nomination form (click here) must be received by the 

Secretary by no later than 5.00pm Sunday, 28 April. Indicative agenda – click 

here. 

The current Secretary and Treasurer will not be re nominating and a guide of 

their respective responsibilities are outlined below.  

 

Secretary: 

• Attend Bowls Committee meetings. 

• Record the minutes of meetings 

• Prepare committee meeting agenda in consultation with the President. 

• Attend to all correspondence in connection with the general business of 

the Section 

• Liaise with bowls governing body Bowls SA and MBA. 

• Follow processes for Bowl’s Section AGM. 

• Maintain Bowls Section membership registrations. 

• Carry out those duties usually associated with the office of Secretary with 

the approval and direction of the Bowl’s Committee. 

 

Treasurer: 

• Attend Bowls Committee meetings. 

• Collection and banking of monies paid to the bowls club. 

• Provide the General Treasurer with a report of banking details. 

• Maintain a record of the payment of subscriptions made by members. 

• Carry out such other functions as the Committee may from time to time 

require. 

 

Apologies for the AGM 

If you wish to register your apologies for the AGM meeting, please ensure your 

name is listed on the apologies listing on the noticeboard.  
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https://tranmere.club/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Bowls-Committee-Nomination-Form-2024.pdf
https://tranmere.club/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/AGM-Bowls-Section-Agenda-5-May-2023.pdf
https://tranmere.club/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/AGM-Bowls-Section-Agenda-5-May-2023.pdf


 

End-of-season presentation lunch 

Members celebrated our season achievements over a scrumptious lunch on 

Sunday. 

 

We extend a big thank you to David Godfrey and the Godfrey Family for their 

continued support and participation on the day. 

 

Also, for the first time our night owl award winners were present to receive their 

respective award. Click here to see a few snaps and click here to read what 

our men’s single’s champion, Peter Marshall had to say. 

 

5AA Night Owls State Final – Sunday 14 April 2024 

Club Tranmere was delighted to enter our Night Owl minor premier team 

“More Grass” in the 5AA Night Owls Final played at Hawthorn Bowling Club on 

Sunday night. Click here for a few snaps! 

 

Paradise Mazda Tournament – Monday 15 April 2024 

The long association with club sponsor Paradise Mazda continues with our   

major bowls tournament “Paradise Mazda Day” played this week. Jeff Neale – 

Dealer Principal of Paradise Mazda presented the winners with their prizes at 

this popular event – click here. 

 

This year 28 teams registered which included 18 from other clubs. 

These events do not come to fruition without our dedicated volunteers who 

continually put in their time and effort to support our club. 

 

Winners were: 

First place: Bob Aistrope, Barry Handke, Ian Hall and Phil Sanders 

Second place Katie Gunning, Ryan Wilkins, Bill Lewis and David Freeman 

Third place Joe Sandretti, Aldo Raponi, Rob McKeown and John Hargrave 

Best last round Saw Chng, Gianni Chirocco, Nico Chirocco and Hong Khoo 

Lucky draw Rod Fraser, Joe Saleeba, Peter Carr and Peter Damiani 

 

Working Bee – first Monday of the Month 

A big thank you to Judy Brooks, Libby and John Bartram, Mary and John 

Feddersen, John Hammond, Chris Douglas, Di and Greg Ferris, Trevor Morris, 

Danny Giles, Louise and Tom Lycett, Dino De Corso, Peter Homburg and Julie 

McGirr for their time and effort put in at this month’s working bee. 

 

Club Tranmere is a proud club and wish to ensure its presentation 

is maintained in a high order. It is much appreciated for members 

to volunteer and contribute some of their valuable time in our 

monthly working bees which are scheduled on the first Monday of 

the month from 9.30am. We look forward to seeing you on 

Monday, 6 May. 

 

 

 

See you on the green! 

https://tranmere.club/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/End-of-Season-13-April-2024.pdf
https://tranmere.club/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Peter-Marshall-club-champion-13-April-2024.pdf
https://tranmere.club/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/5AA-Night-Owls-finals.pdf
https://tranmere.club/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/15-April-2024-Paradise-Mazda.pdf

